
At	last	board	meeting	the	following	were	suggestions	to	be	emailed	to	all	
owners:	

1. Approved	Minutes	-	All	approved	minutes	are	posted	on	the	BG	
website	at	http://www.bermudagreensnaples.com	and	on	the	
bulletin	board	inside	clubhouse.			

2. New	Comcast	Deal	-	If	anyone	has	questions	or	is	in	need	of	
assistance	related	to	the	new	Comcast	deal,	please	contact	either:	
• Mark	Talaga,	Property	Manager	

239-514-0722	or	bermudagreensoffice@gmail.com		

• Jan	McCloskey,	E10	Project	Consultant		

617-653-1409	or	jmccloskey@ontrackconsult.com		

Note:	If	you	are	experiencing	technical	issues	with	the	Comcast	
services	you	need	to	contact	Comcast	technical	support	for	
assistance.	

3. Comcast	Free	installation	Period	Expiring.	A	gentle	Reminder	the	
Comcast	free	installation	period	for	the	new	bulk	deal	will	end	on	
November	7,	2018.		If	you	have	not	yet	contact	Comcast	to	ensure	you	
have	the	bulk	services	and	billing	aligned	to	the	new	deal	or	have	not	
been	upgraded	yet,	please	contact	an	Xfinity/Comcast	Care	Agent	at	
1.800.934.6489	or	stop	by	an	Xfinity	Store.		

	
FYI,	if	you	miss	the	free	installation	period,	you	are	still	eligible	for	the	
new	deal	bulk	services	and	can	get	them	anytime,	you	will	just	have	to	
pay	a	$60	installation	fee.	

	

Mark	Talaga	
Property	Manager	BG	


